
February 2024

Progress Update
As we continue with our initial activities outlined in our first newsletter, we thought it was the right 
time for a further update. The car park construction on Footfield Road is well underway. We hope 
you have noticed the machine that has started to form the first part of the new building’s 
foundations.

We appreciate the support of our neighbouring 
community through this first part of the project and 
apologise for any inconvenience that these 
upcoming works may cause. We will continue to 
keep you up to date with regular newsletters.

Contact us:
Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact a member of our team:

Morgan Sindall
Stephen Wallace, Project Manager
Stephen.wallace@morgansindall.com 

Morgan Sindall
Ruairidh Clark, Senior Site Manager
Ruairidh.clarke@morgansindall.com

Orbiston Community Hub

Morgan Sindall Construction 
& Infrastructure Ltd.
Trilogy One, 11 Woodhall, EuroCentral, 
Motherwell, ML1 4YT

The project is required to 
make a number of drainage 
connections into the existing 
Scottish Water pipework that 
runs under the adjacent 
roads. We have made 
connections on Babylon Drive 
and Hamilcomb Road, but 
four more connections are 
required at the locations 
shown on the adjacent plan. 
With continued liaison and 
agreement with the Roads 
Department, the connections 
on Babylon Road will be 
made in February. To enable 
these works, the highlighted 
section of Babylon Road will 
be closed for 3 weeks starting 
on Monday 12th February.
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